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AGM 
 
The Committee of the Residents Association 
will be holding an AGM on Thursday 22nd 

November 2012 in The Courtyard at 
8.00pm.  This is following an earlier AGM in 
September when only TWO residents turned 
up for the meeting.   The Committee was 
extremely irritated with the lack of interest 
from residents.   Should the meeting this 
meeting on the 22nd have a low attendance, 
we may have no other option but to cease 
with The Residents Association, but we will 
endeavor, as a group with YOUR help 
continue with the grass cutting of the greens.   
 
The Agenda will include :- 
 
 Update on how the Taking in Charge of 

the estate is progressing 
 Gap / boundary wall between Bails 

Downs and our estate 
 Neighborhood Watch 
 Lack of funds to maintain the estate 
 Although nothing to do with the 

Household Charge or the pending 
Property Tax, we will be talking a little 
about this 

 Election of a New Committee 
 A social evening may also be held prior 

to Christmas details will be discussed  
 Any Other Business ….  If you have any 

queries, please raise them with us prior 
to the meeting, by emailing us at 
athlumneywoodra@gmail.com or at the 
meeting itself 

 
We have invited a representative from 
Andrews Construction to this meeting, and 
also some local Councilors, and hope to 
open the floor to them should you have 
anything to ask them. 
 
  

 
 
We are canvassing for new Committee 
members, if you are interested in any of the 
positions please e-mail us at 
athlumneywoodra@gmail.com or send a 
letter to Eithne at 16 Oak Crescent stating 
which position you are interested in.  The 
positions are as follows:  
 
Chair Person   
Vice Chairperson 
Secretary 
Treasurer 
Neighborhood Watch Coordinator 
 
Remember, it is not just the 
Committees' estate, it is all residents' estate, 
and your view points are important, the 
Committee is here to help, and not do 
everything.  The more support the committee 
has from residents the better.  So if you want 
to be heard, or have any concerns, please 
come along, in voicing your concerns, you 
may find out that you are not alone, and 
together we can all help each other. 
  
We hope to see you there on the night. 
 
Don’t forget to keep updated; we regularly 
put information on the web site, between 
newsletters.    So have a look every so often, 
remember  its  www.athlumneywood.ie 
 
Please report any suspicious activity to 
Navan Garda station 046 9036100. 
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